
   

January 2017 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Pupil Premium 

As you may be aware, the school receives additional funding through the ‘Pupil Premium’ Grant.  
This is a Government Grant based on children who are eligible for Free Meals or who have 
claimed Free Meals in the last six years. 

We spend this funding on the pupils who currently attend our school and do not keep this money 
aside for rainy days.  Details on how this money is spent can be found on the school’s website. 

We are therefore asking all parents, even if your child is in Reception, Year 1, or 2 and in receipt of 
a school meal under the Universal Infant Free School Meal Scheme to complete the attached form 
and return it to the school office with proof of your NI Number so we can ensure the school is not 
missing out on this valuable funding. 

We have just launched our new Spring Menu with more tasty options which can also be found on 
the school’s website and ordered at home through Parent Pay that are being enjoyed by a 
significant number of pupils.  Your child may well be able to also enjoy a hot meal at lunchtime free 
of charge. 

Should you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 

Yours sincerely 

S Levy 
Headteacher 

Telephone:  01733 554457 
Fax:             01733 352917 

www.oldfletton.org.uk 

London Road 
Old Fletton 

Peterborough 
PE2 9DR 

Head Teacher: S Levy 
Deputy Head teacher: N Dickson

 

!        


